
Docket Optical System - please reduce the energy used by TVs 

  

 

From:    Bobby Singh <bbysingh@yahoo.com>
To:    <docket@energy.state.ca.us>
Date:    10/23/2009 2:05 PM
Subject:   please reduce the energy used by TVs

To Whom It May Concern: 
 
I fully support the California Energy Commission's effort to reduce the amount of electricity used by 
televisions. Please do it! 
 
Thank you 
 
Bobby 
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